
Advice  for  Hibs’  fans
travelling to Alloa

Hibs’  fans  heading  to  The  Indodrill  Stadium,  Alloa
tomorrow will occupy the terracing on the East and North sides
of the ground and also the East Stand which is now sold out.

Entry to this match is by ticket only and tickets remain on
sale  at  the  Hibs’  Ticket  Office  until  5pm  on  Friday  and
10am-3pm on Saturday.

Turnstiles 9 to 13 are for use by Hibs’ fans and will open at
1345  hours.  Fans  who  have  purchased  your  ticket  before
arriving in Alloa you should enter via turnstiles 9,10 or 11.

Tickets will be on sale on Saturday at The Indodrill Stadium
and any supporter arriving at the ground who has not purchased
a ticket in advance should go to turnstile 12 or 13 only to
purchase a ticket and enter the ground.

There is free parking for supporters coaches in Hilton Road,
Alloa (just past the Fire Station approaching from the East)
and there will be some car parking spaces available here for
those who arrive early.

Free car parking is also available in an area set aside within
Morrison’s  Car  Park  just  off  Clackmannan  Road,  Alloa  and
Stewards  will  be  on  hand  to  direct  supporters  to  the
appropriate area. There is no parking at the stadium and “no
waiting” restrictions are in place on Clackmannan Road, Hilton
Road and Hawkhill and these will be enforced.

Supporters travelling from the east should travel over the
Clackmannanshire Bridge to Kilbagie then Gartarry roundabouts
via the A876 then A977, which is the main route to Alloa. Up
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to  date  traffic  information  is  available  on  the  Traffic
Scotland website or follow on Twitter @trafficscotland.


